
 

2015/5219/P 
21 Swain’s 

Lane 

Alteration to residential entrance door 

part of the shopfront approved under 

planning permission (reference: 

2015/3267/P) granted on 26/08/2015. 

Matthias Gentet  

 

No objection, comment only 
 

The new design is an improvement on the existing doorway better integrating with the 

already approved replacement shopfront.   

 

It’s unclear as to the type of glass proposed for the window above the door; the current 

glass is patterned and obscures the view into the stairway & should be repeated in the new 

window.  The proposed door is understood to be solid timber. 

 

M Narraway 
HLE CAAC 

2-Nov-15 

 


